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December 28, 2009

Vicki Fenton

The Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation, Inc
Grand Central Station

PO Box 1258

New York, NY 10163

Dear Vicki,

On behalf of the very special children and families of Chai Lifeline, I would like to extend
a personal note of thanks for your generous donation of toys, food and treats for families
of children with disabilities and life threatening conditions who are in the hospital.

When a child is born or diagnosed with a serious illness, the repercussions ripple
through the entire family, affecting parents and siblings along with the stricken child.
Chai Lifeline provides crucial emotional, social and financial help that enables the family
to survive the diagnosis, treatment and long-term effects of life-threatening or lifelong
pediatric illness. Between hospital appointments and school issues, medical crisis and
siblings’ needs, there is hardly time for fun and games. Your concern and kindness
encourages us to renew our mission to help seriously ill children all over the world. In
this merit, may you always have health and happiness in your life.

Sincerely yours,

Faige Yudkovsky
Director of Volunteer Services
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